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Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I write in connection with tree application 21/0035/TRE. 
 
My client at 5 Commoncraig Place, Inverkip asked me to look at the trees opposite their house and 
address some of their concerns. I visited the site on three occasions meeting with the clients and the 
neighbours. 
 
I have advised my clients to :- 
 

1) Reduce the large Sycamore adjacent to the grounds of the flats at the top of Station Road.  I have 
recommended a 20% reduction as this tree is multi stemmed from the base and situated on the 
boundary. 

2) Reduce the Silver Birch by 20% as it is growing out from under the canopy of the trees above 
and is leaning towards the road. 

3) Remove the Ash tree as this is self seeded and situated too close to adjacent trees. This tree is 
not a good example and will cause further issues if not removed. 

4) Remove two limbs off the Beech tree as it has signs of squirrel damage and the two branches in 
question are overhanging the neighbours BBQ area. 

 
 
All of the above works are intended to maintain the health of the existing trees within the plantation 
and promote continued healthy growth.  
 

 
 


